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Please note not all applications were approved for an installation of a Fog Cannon. There were also a 
number of expired applications as an installation was not arranged within the voucher validity period.

Of the 11 million dollars of funding that was announced in May, 2023 how much has been spent to 
date?

$8,631,439.79 has been spent to date.

Please note that this response, with your personal details removed, may be published on the MBIE 
website: www.mbie.govt.nz/about/open-government-and-official-information/published-official-
information-act-requests.  

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, or if you require any further assistance, 
please contact OIA@mbie.govt.nz.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz  or freephone 0800 802 
602.

Nāku noa, nā

Diana Loughnan
Director Business & Consumer
Business & Consumer




